Sullivan, Jim (COMM)

From: Daniel Cruser <dpcruser@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2024 1:44 PM
To: _ Sullivan, Jim (COMM)

Subject: Northland Reliability Project
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Mr. Will Seuffert, Public Utilities Commission

As a Little Rabbit Lake property owner, I am in support of routing options E4 and E5 in the Cole
Lake/Riverton area of the Northland Reliability Project. I believe these two options would be the most
prudent when all factors are considered.

Thank you,
Daniel Cruser
Crosby, MN



